
In accordance with federal regulations, Southwest Texas Junior College provides all current students 

with a variety of information.  This includes the right to privacy as outlined in the Family Education 

Rights & Privacy Act, a notice of the availability of financial aid information, information regarding the 

College drug and alcohol regulation and annual campus crime statistics.  This information is available on 

the College website at http://swtjc.edu/pages//about-swtjc/accreditation-and-

compliance/student_right-to-know_and_campus_security_act  

Additional information regarding student’s right and responsibilities can be found in the College Student 

Handbook available at: http://swtjc.edu/pages//about-swtjc/handbooks/student-handbook  

Sincerely,  

Luis Fernandez 

Director of Admissions & Registrar 

http://swtjc.edu/pages/about-swtjc/accreditation-and-compliance/student_right-to-know_and_campus_security_act
http://swtjc.edu/pages/about-swtjc/accreditation-and-compliance/student_right-to-know_and_campus_security_act
http://swtjc.edu/pages/about-swtjc/handbooks/student-handbook

